
 

 

          
 
 
 
 
To:  Mayor and Council Members 
   
From:  Parks and Trails Commission 
 
Date:  April 5, 2023  
 
 
At their March 13, 2023, regular meeting, the Parks and Trails Commission voted 
unanimously to recommend to the City Council that the St. Helens Municipal Code be 
amended to establish a six-foot leash law in all City parks and that Heinie Heumann 
Park and Grey Cliffs Waterfront Park be off-leash dog parks. 
 
Commissioner Blumenthal made the motion, Seconded by Vice Chair Pettit.  
Voting Yea: Chair Lathrope, Vice Chair Pettit, Commissioner Belcher, Commissioner 
Blumenthal, Commissioner Woodruff, Commissioner Jacobson, Commissioner Gonzales 
 
Recommendation:  The Commission respectfully requests that the City Council direct 
staff to come back with proposed amendments to the Municipal Code. 

RECOMMENDATION TO CITY COUNCIL 
 


